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From: hsmlrcc@bmts.com <hsmlrcc@bmts.com>

Sent: March 13, 2025 1:04 PM

To: Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>

Subject: Re: Request for Comments - Township of Southgate (Martin) - Proposed Zoning By-law
Amendment

Township of Southgate
Re: File number C1-25

The Historic Saugeen Métis (HSM) Lands, Waters and Consultation Department has reviewed the
relevant documents and has no objection to the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment as
presented.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this matter.
Regards,

Neala

Neala MacLeod Farley
Coordinator, Lands, Waters & Consultation

Historic Saugeen Métis
204 High Street
Southampton, ON
saugeenmetis.com
519-483-4000
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